

George Latimer County Executive

March 22, 2020

Dear Friends,

It is my great pleasure to send greetings to all the members and supporters of Beth El Synagogue Center on the occasion of your 66th Annual Gala. Westchester County is home to a rich mix of many cultures. Organizations like Beth El Synagogue Center, which supports the needs of individuals and families in fulfilling their spiritual, educational, social and communal needs, strengthen our community. I'm proud to recognize them for their work.

Congratulations to this year's honorees Sandra & Jack Gruenberg, Jayne & Darren Peister and Julia Keltz & Zach Seiden. They are outstanding members of the community whose dedication and commitment is worthy of the highest praise.

Best wishes to everyone for a successful gala.

Sincerely,

George Latimer

Westchester County Executive